
Good Afternoon AES Families, 

Below are a few important items and upcoming events:  

Home and School/PSSC Meeting- Our next PSSC will be at 6:30 pm and our 

Home and School meeting will be at 7 pm on Nov. 15. We will meet in Ms. Carr’s 

room. All are welcome to attend! 

School Clothing- We are selling school t-shirts and hoodies with our new school 

logo. A letter will go home with your child on Monday. Below are the options for 

you to choose: 

 

 

 



Upcoming Dates: 

• Oct. 17 Planned practice fire drill 

• Oct. 18 Gr 3-5 students will travel to Fundy National Park for a field trip 

(information will be sent home with students next week) 

• Oct. 19 Picture Day 

• Oct. 31 AES Halloween Party (Hosted by our Home and School after lunch) 

• Nov. 1 Visit to Sussex Corner Elementary School to watch a magic show 

Have a nice afternoon and a wonderful weekend! 

Sarah Richards 

Principal 


